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EBRI Articles In Wall Street Journal Benefits Supplement 

 
WASHINGTON—Several articles on employee benefit trends and health/retirement coverage 
developments, written by the nonpartisan Employee Benefit Research Institute (EBRI), form a special 
supplement on employee benefits published in today’s Wall Street Journal. The section appears on 
pgs. A11–A18 of the April 22 issue. 
 
The EBRI articles include an overview of current trends in employee benefits, employer attitudes 
toward continuing to provide health benefits, the status of relatively new consumer-driven health plans, 
and the impact of the Pension Protection Act of 2006 on participation in 401(k) plans.  
 
The EBRI articles were written by EBRI President Dallas Salisbury; Paul Fronstin, director of the 
EBRI Health Research and Education Program; and Jack VanDerhei, Temple University and research 
director of the EBRI Fellows Program. 
 
Founded in 1978, EBRI is a private, nonprofit research institute based in Washington, DC, that focuses 
on health, savings, retirement, and economic security issues. EBRI does not lobby and does not take 
policy positions.  
 
The EBRI benefits articles can be found both on EBRI’s Web site, www.ebri.org, and on the Wall 
Street Journal’s Web site at www.wsj.com/employeebenefits 
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